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Mr.Jd .Knapp,

15th December, 1975.

P,Latchford Esq.,
- 38, Crouchfield,
Boxmoor,

Hemel Hempstead.,

Dear Sir,

Re: 38 Crouchfield, Hemel ilempstead - Section 53
Determination.

I refer to your letter of 12th !'ovember regarding an application
to mell bottled wine from the above address. The matter hasg now bheen
given consideration and I am able to inform you that, subject to certain
pProvisions, it will not pe necessary for you to obtain rlanning permission—
for the use proposed. ~

The basis of thig determination is that there is no intention on
your part to either display wine in view of the public, or in any other
way to advertise the sale of wine from the house. In the event of output
being increased to 8uch an extent that it becomes necessary to change the
8cope of your marketing operations to attract larger numbers of the general
public, the matter will, of course, have to be reviewed and in all probability
& planning application submitted.

Yours faithfully,

A

Director of Technical Services.



